WLC REF: MIRQ0099

Sent: 15 October 2014 18:21
To: wlldp

ce: I

Subject: MIR - HLv73

Bellsquarry and Murieston Community Councils have jointly prepared a detailed response to the
West Lothian Development Plan Main Issues Report, which you will either have already received or
will receive very soon. However, subsequent to the preparation of this response, Bellsquarry
Community Council became aware of some errors in the Report relating to the established housing
site HLv73, Calder Road, Bellsquarry, to which we should like to draw your attention.

1. This site was included in the West Lothian Local Plan (2009) as a site for 5 houses. In the MIR
settlement statement for Livingston the site is correctly described as a site for 5 houses (p.155), but
in Appendix 1 (p.194) and Appendix 2 (p.210) 10 houses are allocated to it.

Appendix 3 (p.223) again correctly describes the site as for 5 houses.

2. In the settlement statement (p.155) the site is also incorrectly described as having been granted
planning permission. No planning application has yet been made for this site.

We would like these errors corrected at this stage before they find their way into the finalized
Development Plan.

On behalf of Bellsquarry Community Council,

Yours,

I (P'anning Secretary)






